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March 20, 2019 
 
Dear Friends and Alumni, 
 
Happy Spring! 
 
It’s been an exciting year for the Boys and Girls Club of Meriden. September’s Golf 
Tournament was a great success, our Summer Camps flourished and the programs here 
at the Club expanded and improved. You’ll be impressed to know that we are now 
serving 1,785 youths per year with an array of programs designed to improve their status 
academically, physically and emotionally. It’s a great time to renew your membership or 
become a new member of the Boys and Girls Club of Meriden Alumni Association.   
 
Since its inception 30 years ago, the Alumni Association has donated over $552,252 to 
support the Club.  This money has directly improved the lives the children who attend 
and we have you to thank for it! 
 
The annual dues for becoming a member of the Alumni Association are twenty dollars, 
with 100% of the dues money collected going directly into the Alumni Association 
Fund, which in turn supports all of the Club Kids we help each and every year.   
 
Please fill out the enclosed member registration form and include the amount of $20 for 
each member registering or go to bgcmeriden.org and click on “Donate” in the top right 
corner and make sure to indicate in the comments section that it is for Alumni dues.  
Also, in order to improve communication with our members please provide your e-mail 
address if you have one.  Thank you very much for your support! 
 
Sincerely, 
          

 
 
Krystle Blake 
President  
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Boys and Girls Club of Meriden Alumni Association 
 
Name_______________________________________________ 
 
Address_____________________________________________ 
 
Email_______________________________________________ 
 
Amount Included $______________ 
 
 


